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Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa

11 October 2013

Mike Davenport
fyi-request-1150-667ae009@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Davenport
Thank you for your Official Information Act request of 21 September 2013 seeking

information about the number of drink drivers discharged without conviction.

Police does not hold conviction statistics. | am advised that the information sought
may be held by Ministry of Justice. | have therefore transferred your request to the
Ministry of Justice pursuant to section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Teresa McMahon
Executive and Ministerial Services

Safer Communities Together




